Flash Guide on doing business post COVID 19

Dear Sir/ Madam,

In the context of the Covid-19 pandemic and to raise the attention and caution businesses, the Competition Commission has published a Competition Law Flash Guide entitled "Caution for businesses post COVID19: Competition Law Best Practices". This is a concise one pager publication and it is available on our website (<a href="https://competitioncommission.mu/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/Flash-Guides-Doing-business-Post-COVID19-Best-Practices.pdf">https://competitioncommission.mu/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/Flash-Guides-Doing-business-Post-COVID19-Best-Practices.pdf</a>).

You are encouraged to consult the above-mentioned Competition Law Flash Guide - "Caution for businesses post COVID19: Competition Law Best Practices" as well as the other published Competition Law Flash Guides on our website (https://competitioncommission.mu/publication-category/flash-guides/).

You are receiving this email pursuant to your interaction with the Competition Commission. If you do not wish to receive any further information dissemination e-mail from us, please click on the following link to <u>Unsubscribe</u>.

Yours sincerely

On behalf of Mr Deshmuk Kowlessur, Executive Director, Competition Commission

Meenakshi BUKHORY

www.competition.commission.mu

10th floor, Hennessy Court, Pope Hennessy Street, Port Louis 11404 T: (230) 211 2005 F: (230) 211 3107 E: meenakshi.bukhory@competitioncommission.mu

